From: Margit Englund-Wedberg _

Sent: 12 November 2019 09:32

To:

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: Objection to Proposal 2017/6638/CMP

Dear Mr Coltrini,

We object to the CMP Proposal 2017/6638/CMP due to the following key reasons to mention
a few:

e The Nitrogen Dioxide levels in this area are already far and above the EU limit. An
additional increase in NO2 levels is detrimental to human health.

o By utilizing the area as suggested Swiss cottage is deprived of its only green area in
the arca and there are no alternative arcas nearby for children to play and grown-ups
to relax. Effecting all users in a most negative way.

« It will severely increase the already high noise level and additional vibrations will
occur.

Pleasc acknowledge receipt of our objection.

Thank you.

Regards,

Margit Wedberg

On behalf of;
Margit Wedberg,

Kristian Wedberg,



& Felix Wedberg




